CHAPTER 6
COMPANIES HOUSE
1) Companies House Insolvency Documents - Importance of Company Numbers on Forms/Documents and a look at Portrait or Landscape Documentation

One of the main problems encountered by the Liquidation Department of Companies House, in dealing with documents received for registration, is the omission of the company number.  This causes considerable extra work for both Companies House and the presenter of the document, since in general Companies House staff have only very limited authority to make amendments of a minor nature received for registration.  Often, therefore, their only option is to reject them.

It is vital for the correct company number to be quoted on all forms submitted for registration.  The consequence of a document being placed on the record of another company because of failure to provide the correct number, could, given the nature of the document, have a significant bearing upon that company's perceived standing.

It is also important to look at the quality and format of documents, which are presented to the Registrar for filing. It is easier to read documents which are submitted to Companies House in portrait layout.  With that in mind, and due to the introduction of advanced scanning equipment, the Registrar’s stated preference is for the submission of portrait forms.  The vast majority of submitted documents already conform to an A4 portrait specification. 

It must be stressed that no documents will be rejected where they satisfy all other filing criteria but contain landscape pages.  Such forms will be registered and a note sent to the presenter explaining the Registrar’s preference in this regard for future reference.

Any queries regarding this article should be directed to Andrea Everleigh (02920 380651) at Companies House. Alternatively address your written queries to the Liquidation Department, DX 33050, Companies House, Crown Way, Cardiff CF14 3UZ.

(First published in Dear IP no. 34, October 1995, followed by a second publication in Dear IP no. 38, May 1997)
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